
 
UAF North Campus Subcommittee Agenda 
 
November 6, 2007; 12 p.m. (noon) 



 
Continuing Business 
The Subcommittee discussed and voted on a motion that Linda had made at the 
last NCS meeting. The motion: Snowshoeing is permitted on North Campus winter 
walking trails and on the outside of groomed ski trails. This policy will be in effect 
for a trial period of one year and will be reviewed subsequently by the North 
Campus Subcommittee.” The motion failed 4-1.  
 
Pete made the following motion (seconded by Cynthia): Snowshoeing is allowed 


